Agenda Item 3

Facilitated Discussion on Most Significant Findings from the TPB Independent Review of MetroAccess 
Instructions: At the meeting on October 15, 2008, meeting participants will be asked to identify the most significant improvement and the most significant challenge from the list below. The facilitator will ask each meeting participant to tell the group their choices (only one improvement and one challenge can be identified). Participants can identify an additional improvement or challenge from the MetroAccess report (under “Other”) only if the list below does not provide meeting participants their top choice.
I. Significant Improvements
In general, riders commented that they have noticed these improvements in their experiences with MetroAccess. Some of the most significant improvements the review identified include:
A. On-time performance, missed trips and no-shows have improved over the last year. 

B. Staffing levels for reservationists, schedulers, dispatchers and contract monitoring has vastly improved since 2006. 

C. Customer complaints are being tracked and responded to more efficiently than they were. 

D. WMATA is doing a better job communicating with customers regarding MetroAccess policies as shown in the outreach efforts done for the door-to-door service. 
E. Other: ________________________________________________________
II. Remaining Challenges

Riders also commented that they have concerns about excessively long ride times, early pick-ups and early drop offs. Some of these concerns are a result of the following challenges identified by the review: 

A. Staff turnover of reservationists, dispatchers and drivers remains a concern at 121%, 89% and 111% respectively. Low pay and benefits that MV offers combined with the difficulty of the job appears to contribute to this issue. 

B. Very early pick-ups and drop-offs are an issue; as are a small percentage of very long trips. The review identified some settings in the automated scheduling system that should be tweaked to address these issues. 

C. Eligibility determinations are taking several months to complete which appears to be due to limited professional capacity provided to WMATA by contractors who conduct the in-person assessments. However, service is being offered to applicants while the determinations are completed.  
D. For a large metropolitan area, the structure of the MV contract is unusual in that MV is responsible for monitoring its own service (comprising 60% of total services provided) and has the entire responsibility for reservations, scheduling and dispatching functions associated with MetroAccess. Usually the service providers and functions are divided amongst multiple companies to lessen the concentration of responsibilities and functions within a single company. 
E. Other____________________________________________________________


This document and all meeting materials are available in an alternative format upon request. Please contact Wendy Klancher at � HYPERLINK "mailto:wklancher@mwcog.org" ��wklancher@mwcog.org�,  (202)962-3321 or (202)962-3213 (TDD). Allow 7 working days for preparation of the material.
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